
 
 

 

Tellers for Valeo's 2020 General Shareholders’ Meeting to be held behind closed doors 

 

 

 

Paris, June 9, 2020 - shareholders are informed that Mr. Stéphane Taillepied, representative of 

Amundi Asset Management and Mr. Marc Festa, representative of Alken Asset Management, will act 

as tellers at the Valeo’s General Shareholders’ Meeting to be held on June 25, 2020 at 2:00 pm behind 

closed doors (without the physical presence of shareholders). 

 

For more information, you are invited to regularly consult the page dedicated to the 2020 General 

Shareholders’ Meeting on the Company's website (https://www.valeo.com/en/shareholder-meeting/).  

 


